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2020 - HB 4106 Report to Legislative Assembly 

Oregon State Marine Board 

Oregon Administrative Rules ~ Chapter 250 

                                                                               
Executive Summary: 
 
The 2016 Legislature enacted HB 4106 requiring all agencies to report annually to the Legislature 
on rulemaking activities, especially with regard to temporary rulemaking.   
 
During the reporting period, January 2020 ~ December 2020, the Oregon State Marine Board, in 
accordance with ORS 183, filed 21 permanent and 4 temporary rules with the Administrative 
Rules Division of the Secretary of State and the Legislative Counsel. 
 
 
Twenty-one (21) permanent Oregon Administrative Rules were adopted, amended or repealed 
by the State Marine Board: 
 
Adopted 
250-014-0500; 250-014-0505; 250-014-0510; 250-021-0036  
 
 
Amended 
250-001-0020; 250-010-0010; 250-010-0154; 250-010-0155; 250-014-0001; 250-015-0010; 250-
016-0025; 250-016-0075; 250-016-0077; 250-018-0010; 250-020-0032; 250-020-0091; 250-020-
0221; 250-020-0385; 250-021-0030; 250-021-0100  

 
Four (4) temporary Oregon Administrative Rules were filed by the State Marine Board: 
 
Amended 250-030-0110 March 26, 2020 
This rule was needed to protect boaters from entering a river system with uncertainty around 
access points and to establish consistency between boating regulations and other local 
restrictions necessitated by the Novel Coronavirus pandemic. This temporary rule was also 
needed to ensure social distancing measures, as required by the Governor, were followed in 
this heavily used waterway. 
 
Amended 250-030-0130 March 26, 2020 
This rule was needed to protect boaters from entering a river system with uncertainty around 
access points and to establish consistency between boating regulations and other local 
restrictions necessitated by the Novel Coronavirus pandemic. This temporary rule was also 
needed to ensure social distancing measures, as required by the Governor, were followed in 
this heavily used waterway. 
 
Amended 250-020-0221 August 31, 2020 
This rule was needed so that the fire suppression crews were able to work effectively and so 
that boaters were not endangered by the suppression activities. 
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Amended 250-020-0221 September 9, 2020 
This rule was needed to end the temporary restriction put in place in August as the fires were 
100% contained and it was no longer needed. 
 


